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TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

 

RECOMMENDATION MOTION FOR BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

To:   ESD Board of Education 

From:   ESD Director of Technology, Marty Silva 

Date:   June 23, 2025 

Business Date: June 23, 2025 

Subject:  Approval of Chromebook purchase with Trafera 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

I move to approve the purchase of 390 Chromebooks from Trafera LLC of Minnesota for 

the total purchase price of $95,550. 

 

Five vendors responded to the ESD Technology Department’s RFP (request for proposal) 

for student Chromebooks and submitted bids. All of the bids contain Chromebook models 

with closely similar or the same specifications, and also include the required Google 

License necessary to manage the devices. Price was the most important factor along with 

ease and cost of future repair in the selection process and Trafera was the vendor 

selected based on these two factors. 

 

These Chromebooks will be distributed across all ESD schools as needed. 


